
JCC Preschool Enrollment for the 2024-25 School Year
Opens February 1, 2024

Dear Family,

We know you are your child’s first and most important teacher, and we would love to join you in the
education of your young learner.

Our focus is to provide learning opportunities for those students who will be entering kindergarten
the following year. Therefore, the majority of our enrollment will be filled by prekindergarten
students. Prekindergarten is defined as a child who will be four years of age on or before July 31,
2024. A three-year-old is defined as a child who will be three years of age on or before July 31,
2024. We offer a full-day program for prekindergarten students. Three-year-olds will attend a
morning preschool session. All preschool programming will be housed at the Tecumseh site for the
2024-25 academic year. Preschool is in session Tuesday through Friday. It is preferred that your
child be fully toilet trained before entering the program. If your child is kindergarten eligible (age
five by July 31, 2024), he/she is not eligible for our preschool program.

The preschool schedule encompasses discovery through active involvement. “The Creative
Curriculum” program is implemented. Activities, materials, and equipment reflect and respect the
diversity of race and multiculturalism and the physical and mental abilities of all children.

There is no tuition fee for preschool. However, breakfast and/or lunch fees will be charged when
applicable. An application for free and reduced meals will be offered at fall orientation.

Transportation will be provided to and from licensed child care programs at no cost. Shuttle
services will run between the Cook site and the Tecumseh site.

Enrollment will be filled according to the following criteria: Rule 11 guidelines, students currently
enrolled in our program, and the date an application is received. If interested in the preschool
program, please complete the electronic application on the school website: www.jccentral.org. If you
would prefer a paper application, please contact the elementary office.

Contact will be made by April 15, 2024 regarding enrollment for the 2024-25 school year. If you
have any questions or would like to schedule a classroom visit, please call the elementary office:
402-335-3320. Thank you for considering Johnson County Central Preschool.

● All preschool children, regardless of their abilities, disabilities, or the social, linguistic, or economic
diversity of the children’s families are eligible to be served in our preschool program.

http://www.education.ne.gov/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/CLEANRule_11_2020CW.pdf
http://www.jccentral.org/

